
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 I am homeowner at 625 Lenox Ave.  I have lived on Lenox on and 

off since 1958. 

My family moved onto Lenox Avenue in 1958.  I went to Lenox Ave 

Elementary, and Seabreeze High School.  When my Dad was 

diagnosed with Alzheimer’s in 2001, I purchased the house from my 

parents.  In the 70’s, they had split the house into two units, I lived 

upstairs, and they continued to live downstairs.  My Dad passed 

away, and my Mom recently moved into an elder care facility.  My 

wife, Judy and I have just started updating the downstairs unit.  A 

house built in 1925 has a few challenges here, there and 

everywhere.   

Daytona Beach is a very special place for me.  I grew up here, left, 

came back, left, came back….  The draw of the beach and beach 

lifestyle is very strong.  “This community can be a voice in what 

matters in our area, and I will work hard to make that voice heard.” 

 

   

                  

       

           

    


